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Well done to our ‘Good Work Assembly’ certificate winners  - keep up the good work! 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

             School Starts at 8.40am 
 

Thank you to all the parents who have got their children to school on time this week. We have had a big reduction in 
children arriving late, but still had ​27 children​ arriving late to school this week. 
To avoid any confusion, the nursery class starts earlier than the main school at 8.30am.  
Please also remember that children need to be picked up from school at 3.15pm unless they have been booked into the 
after school club.  If you have an emergency and cannot get to school to collect your child on time please ring the 
school office to let them know as soon as possible.  

Sarah Dallimore 
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Earrings  
 
Please​ ​remember that earrings always need to be removed for PE, as they are a health and safety hazard.  
If a child cannot remove their own earrings, they will not be able to participate in PE as staff are unable to remove them.                        
It is good practice for parents to remove childrens’ earrings before school as this will prevent any problems.  
 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 
We have had some interest in the parent governor vacancy, but if anyone else wishes to put their name forward, could they                      
please do so by ​Friday 2nd October.  
We need a parent who can offer their enthusiasm and commitment, and as a parent you will understand other parents’                    
concerns.  
If you would like to discuss becoming a parent governor, please contact the school office to make an appointment with the                     
Head of School or the Chair of Governors.  

 

 

 

Library Books 
 
We still have several library books missing from the Norfolk Library Service.  
These books are easily recognisable by the ​orange or yellow sticker on the spine of the book. If we fail to return these                       
books, the school will be charged for them.  
Please can you check at home in bookcases, bedrooms, under the furniture etc for any books which may be at home, and                      
return them to the class as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 

 

Coats!  
 
As the weather starts to get colder, please        
make sure your child brings a coat to school         
as they will go on the playground even if it is           
cold or raining lightly.  
 

Cakes for Coaches  
 
Next week in our cakes for coaches raffle, the         
prize will be vanilla sponge cupcakes! 
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Macmillan World’s Biggest Coffee Morning  
 
We held our annual Macmillan Afternoon Tea and cake sale on Wednesday.  
Thank you to everyone who came to support this event, and bought cake, raffle and tombola tickets.  
We raised the amazing amount of ​£238.75​ for this worthwhile cause!! 

 

 

 

Date  Time  Item 
Thurs 8th Oct    School Photographer 

Wed 21st Oct    Harvest Festival Services ­ details to be confirmed  
Last day before half term 
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